Dear Emerado Families,
This message is to inform you that Emerado Public School will be extending our remaining “Early Out” days to full days of professional development for teachers and staff.  These days will be moved from 1:25 dismissal, to all day.  Students will be provided make up work, or other objectives at the teachers’ discretion for this day.  Teachers will be planning, organizing, preparing, and cleaning classrooms, as well as provided with PD initiatives and in-service throughout the day.  Emerado currently has four such days remaining on our school calendar each month.
There will be NO SCHOOL for students on these dates:
· Wednesday, February 10
· Wednesday, March 10
· Wednesday, April 14
· Wednesday, May 12
If you have any questions, please contact Emerado Public School at 701-594-5125.  Thank you for your continued patience and understanding throughout the 2020-2021 school year.
Mickey Berry
Superintendent/Principal
Emerado Public School


